
Closed Captioning 
 
 
 
NOTE:  The following is a preliminary scope of what modifications would 
be required for closed captioning.  The City Clerk's Office, in cooperation 
with other city staff, is finalizing its research and will provide an 
implementation recommendation in the 2007-2008 budget process.  If you 
desire auxiliary services to assist in viewing or hearing the City Commission 
meetings or reading the agenda and minutes for the meeting, please contact 
the City Clerk's Office at 954-828-5002 and arrangements will be made to 
provide these services for you. 








